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14th July 2020 

GCSE Results Day 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope that you are safe and well. We have nearly reached the summer holidays and results day is quickly 

approaching. I would like to inform you of the plan as it currently stands. 

Year 11 will be able to collect their results from school on Thursday 20th August. Year 10 who have studied 

GCSE Statistics can collect their results on Friday 21st August.  

We want to ensure that students and staff are as safe as possible. Therefore, students will not be able to 

collect their results from the main hall or remain in and around school to talk with friends and teachers. 

For year 11, there will be two times and three different collection points. Students will need to line up along 

yellow lines that have been painted on the ground spaced two metres apart. The times and collection points 

depend upon the student’s surname. Please do not arrive earlier than the allocated time. 

9.30-10.00 from the staff entrance (surnames A-B) 

9.30-10.00 from student services (surnames C-F) 

9.30-10.00 from Thornton doors in the rear yard (surnames G-H) 

10.15-10.45 from staff entrance (surnames J-M) 

10.15-10.45 from student services (surnames N-S) 

10.15-10.45 from Thornton doors in the rear yard (surnames T-W) 

Year 10 students can collect their results from student services on Friday 21st August between 10am and 11am.  

This year, teachers have been asked to calculate a grade for the students. Therefore, the process for appealing 

results is slightly different. If you or your child would like to discuss the results on the day, it is not possible to 

come into school. Therefore, a letter will be attached to the student’s results that will contain information 

about the appeals process. It will contain a code for a google sheet where you can request to speak to a 

member of staff that day. A member of teaching staff will then call you back as quickly as possible.  

I know that many year 11 students have asked about the prom and leavers’ assembly. I still cannot confirm if 

these events can go ahead but I will inform you as soon as I have any more details.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at w.buchanan@aspire.fcat.org.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

William Buchanan 

Assistant Headteacher 

Success nothing less 
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